
 
 

As of November 3, 2018, we 
have received $33,735 in 
pledges from 90 Parish 
Families. 107.12% of the Parish 
Family goal of $31,494 has 
been achieved!   Of the pledged 
amount, funds amounting to 
$31,268.16 have already been 
received!!  THANK YOU!! 
 
 If you have not yet pledged, 
please consider doing so to help 
in meeting the daily needs of the 
members of the Archdiocese. 

 

 


